Information on the lend of iPads

Dear Parents,
we are pleased to be able to lend your child an iPad.

Please note the following information.
These are the most important points from the lend contract that you must sign to borrow the
iPad:

- The iPad belongs to the City of Dortmund.

- The lend is free of charge.

- All iPads are registered and can be located worldwide.

- No new apps can be downloaded.

- The iPad must be returned when the lend period is over.

- The iPad may not be lent to other persons.

- The iPad may only be used for school-related tasks.

- In case of theft, you must immediately report it to the police and inform the school
administration. For stolen devices you as parents have to pay up to 400€.

- In case of damage, you must inform the school administration and pay for the repair.
- If the iPad cannot be repaired, you have to pay up to 400€.

The iPad is not insured by the City of Dortmund!

- If you have liability insurance, you should call them and ask whether the borrowed iPad can
be included in the liability insurance.



